
Subject: Air Malta - July flight cancellations Heathrow - Malta  

  

Dear Travel Partner 
 
Air Malta is reducing the number of flights operating  between London LHR and 
Malta for July 
 

The KM102/KM103  on Fridays/ Sundays will no longer operate in July , the 
passengers booked on these flights  will be automatically  re-protected onto 
KM100/101 operating on the same day. 

  

The KM100/KM101 on Tuesdays will also no longer operate and passengers booked 
on these flights will automatically be re-protected onto the same flight the following 
day. 

 

If the new flights are unsuitable for your clients, the bookings may be transferred on 
an involuntary basis FOC to alternative flights within the Summer 21 period and 
within the validity of the ticket. subject to availability. 

  


